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From: Ian-leahin
Sent: Wednesday,4 May20057:58 PM
To: Committee,FF15(REPS)
Subject: overseasadoption

Dear Secretary
As a prospective adoptive parent I wish to congratulate the government on
initiating the inquiry into adoption of children from overseas. May I submit my
request that Australian couples adopting from Taiwan be allowed to bring
their children home after the Initial Decree - ie 4-6 weeks sooner than can
happen now.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely
Leah and Ian Chambers p


